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South Suburban College Drive-Thru Testing Site Now 

Providing Johnson & Johnson Vaccinations 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – The South Suburban College (SSC) drive-thru COVID-19 testing site is now 
offering Johnson & Johnson vaccinations. The one dose Johnson & Johnson vaccine is available 
for individuals ages 18 years and older. Vaccination is available three days a week on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays from 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. and testing is available the same days plus 
Saturday. No appointment is necessary for the drive-thru set up at the College’s Main Campus 
northwest parking lot at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois.  
 
SSC also recently added a second COVID-19 testing site at its Oak Forest Center (OFC) to 
provide free testing through the SHIELD Illinois program. The OFC-SHIELD testing site is initially 
limited to two days a week on Mondays and Wednesdays from 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.  Testing 
results are available within 24 hours.  If demand increases, dates and times will be expanded. 
To schedule an appointment, a SHIELD Illinois account must be created through 
Portal.shieldillinois.com using agency code: df5brbrj 
 
The Oak Forest Center is located at 16333 South Kilbourn Avenue, Oak Forest, Illinois.  
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